
From: KC Fockler
To: Frakes, Sandie
Subject: Env and Sustainability Board Position
Date: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 12:55:50 PM

Dear Sandie,

Per your request, and per City Municipal Codes, I would like to be considered for
reappointment to the Environmental and Sustainability Board for a two year term beginning in
2023, after my current term expires. 

If you or the Board Liaisons should have any questions, or there is anything else I need to do,
please reach out to me at your earliest convenience. I am In Nicaragua right now, but will
answer back ASAP. 

Thank you all for the consideration. 

KC Fockler
"Carpe Diem!"

City of HB: Environmental/ Sustainability Board Member; Surfrider Foundation, North OC
Chapter (Education Program Coordinator, past Chapter Chair)




